
COVID-19 UPDATE 3/23/2020                   
Bzak Landscaping, Inc. WILL REMAIN OPEN. Our industry has 

been deemed an essential business. 
Currently, Bzak Landscaping, Inc. is conducting business and is open for business 
under the agricultural exemption in the Stay Home Order issued by the state of 
Ohio.  

We will adhere to the CDC guidelines for COVID-19. Your health and our 
employee’s health are our number one priority. The following guidelines will be 
implemented at the start of business on 3/24/2020. 

• All Bzak Landscaping locations will allow only one – two customers 
(depending on the size of the office) at a time into the offices. Please do not 
lean on the counter/window in order for us to maintain a safe 6’ distance 
between employees and customers.   

• Pick up orders may taken by phone at each location. A Bzak employee will 
load purchased material for customers. Please do not assist our employees 
with loading.  

• Bulk, bag and plant deliveries will be continue to be fulfilled. Drivers will call 
the delivery contact upon arrival for future instruction. Please maintain a 6’ 
clearance from the vehicle and driver. 

• Customers are welcome to shop for plants outside. Please comply with the 
CDC guidelines.  

• Elderly and most vulnerable population hours are Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from 12pm – 1pm.  

Thank you for your patience and business during this time. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call or email us.  

 

Sincerely,  

Bzak Management 

513-831-0907 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html

